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Making a
difference
together



    Licking County Educational Service Center

145 N. Quentin Rd., Newark, OH 43055

(740) 349-6084

June 9, 2016
TO:           Mr. Freddie Latella, President

                 LCESC Board of Education

FROM:    Nelson McCray, Superintendent

                 LCESC

RE:           Bullying Report

Mr. Latella:

In compliance with the Ohio Revised Code 3316.666, I am notifying you that there have been incidents of bullying in the LCESC programs from January 15, 2016 through June 9, 2016 as follows:

Citadel: the following incidents were noted as threatening to other students :

MD Program: none to report for this time period.
Early Education/Flying Colors: none to report this time period.
Respectfully,

Nelson McCray, LCESC Supt.

NGM:
cc:   Joe Shannon, LCESC Board of Education

        Matthew Clark, LCESC Board of Education

        Forest Yocum, LCESC Board of Education

        William Mann, LCESC Board of Education

Trent Montgomery, Treasurer

